
April 17th, 2024 

Dear 7th/8th grade students and families, 

On Monday, May 13th, 2024, the 7th/8th grade students will be traveling to Viaport Mall 
to the Local FFF. This is located in Schenectady, NY. This is a trip that has been planned through 
the Junior High School Student Council. Students are encouraged to wear Maple Hill Clothing or 
school colors. 

This is a field trip that is meant to be fun, social event for the students after state testing. 
Students will report to school normally and attend block 1. The students will be traveling via 
school bus and depart Maple Hill at 9am, and arrive at the venue at 10am. At that point, every 
student will be given a game card to play at the arcade for 60 minutes, as well as a chance to play 
mini golf and laser tag! Students will also have time to eat lunch. They can either bring a bagged 
lunch from home, or use the form attached to have the school provide a bagged lunch. Students 
will remain in the Local FFF for the duration of the trip. The trip will be chaperoned by MH 
teachers and faculty. 

The students will be there from about 10am-1pm, and then will arrive back at school by 
2pm in order to catch the bus home. 

The cost of the trip is $20 per student. Please complete the attached field trip 
permission/medical release and student profile. If applicable please complete the medication 
form. We are asking that students do not bring additional money for the trip. If you would like 
to order a school lunch, please complete the Field Trip Bag Lunch Sheet. Otherwise, please have 
your child bring their own bagged lunch to school that day. Please return all paperwork to Mr. 
Mastracy/Mr. Lauterbach/Mrs. Sweet/Ms. Gonzalez by Friday, April 26th, along with your 
student’s payment of $20. Checks should be made out to the Student Activities Account. 
Write Jr. High Student Council in the memo line. Cash is accepted as well. 

Sincerely, 
M�. Mastrac� + M��. Swee� 


